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Beatrice Pizana .
Suite 1320 In November 1986, the Board of Ethics
205 West Randolph Street received a memo from requesting
Chicago, Hiinois 60606 that the Board establish a dollar threshold below
(12) 744-9662 which gifts need not be reported and inventoried.
During our February Board meeting this issue was
discussed, and the Board concluded that it would
. not be apprpriate at this time to establish such a
. threshold. We are of the opinion that all gifts
o must be reported, but in light of future
experience the Board might consider a guideline
to distinguish between tokens and gifts of value.
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